
TWENTY-SIXTH AND TWENTY-SEVENTH ANNUAL REPORTS. 

OF THE STATE GEOLOGIST. 

IOWA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, 

DES :MoINES, DECEMBER 31, 1918. 
To Governor William L. Harding and Members of the Geological Board: 

GENTLEMEN: I transmit to you herewith a comprehensive report on 

Gypsum by Dr. Frapk A. Wilder, and a report on the Mineral Pro~ 

duction in Iowa for 1917 and 1918 by Dr. James H. Lees. I recom- . 

mend that these two papers be published as Volume XXVIII of the 

Survey. This. Volume will constitute the . Twenty-Sixth and Twenty­

Seventh Annual Reports of the Iowa Geological Survey . 

. ' Respectfully submitted, 

GEORGE F. KAy. 
State Geologist. 
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